
 

THE ANGUS COUNCIL (LOWER HALL STREET MONTROSE)(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF 

DRIVING) ORDER 2025 

 

Notice is hereby given that on 3 February 2025 Angus Council made an Order under 

Section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, for the purpose of footway 

resurfacing. The Order will come into force from 10 February 2025 from which date it 

is anticipated that it will last for a period of twenty five days. 

 

The Order will prohibit the driving of vehicular traffic in or upon the following road or 

roads in Montrose:- 

 

Lower Hall Street Montrose : from its junction with Western Road North in a easterly 

direction for a distance of 200m or thereby.  

 

The alternate route, for east bound traffic is Western North Road, Blackfriars Street, 

and Murray Street, Montrose. The reverse route applies. 

 

Access for pedestrians, residents and emergency vehicles will be maintained. 

 

 

GRAEME DAILLY 

Director Infrastructure and Environment 


